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Cynthia Parker

From: Arthur Johnston

Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 2:45 PM

To: Cynthia Parker (CParker@madison-co.com); David Overby

Subject: FW: MCCSA Board

FYI. See below. I will email Paul.

From: Use Foy [mailto:Lise@mdac.ms.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 11:58 AM
To: mccsadrmsj@yahoo.com; Arthur Johnston
Subject: MCCSA Board

Dr. Johnson and Mr. Johnston,

It iswith regret that Imust resign from my position on the Madison County Citizen Services Agency. I
will no longer be able to fulfill my duties because of my career change. If Ican be of assistance in regard
to the Farmers Market Nutrition Program vouchers, please keep me informed of the need as Iwill
continue to be involved with the Canton Farmers Market.

Thank you for yourconfidence placed in me in serving the Agency. Iwish the program well.

Lise Foy
Director ofProject Management
MS Agriculture & Forestry Museum
Mississippi Department of Agriculture & Commerce
1150 Lakeland Drive

Jackson, MS 39216
Phone: (601)-432-4512
lise@mdac.ms.gov
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